
July 6th
​Meeting Highlights

Fire Department

Welcome to Canton Township Fire Department! Three new part-time
firefighters were sworn in at last Tuesday's meeting by Trustee Nichols. We
would like to welcome Tommy Gibbs, Alex Wilson, and Seth Falcone. Best
wishes on a long and healthy career.

The Board heard safety concerns regarding pine trees on Station 1/Fire
Admin/Community Center property due to storm damage and Board agreed
to have the trees removed.

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/


Public Works Department

The Public Works Director updated the Board that after a $3,000 engine
repair, the street sweeping unit is back in operation.

A total of 12 flags were stolen along Faircrest Street SW that were on loan
to the township from Operation Flags of Freedom. Young Trucks has
volunteered to reimburse Operation Flags of Freedom for the cost to replace
the flags.

The Board was updated on price quotes for various flag/ banner/ holiday
signage ideas on Cleveland Ave.

The Board agreed to have lighting on a recently vacated portion of Navarre
Rd SW turned off and removed from billing via AEP.

Zoning Department

The Board declared the following properties as nuisances as deemed by the
Zoning Director, and ordered them abated per Ohio Revised Code 505.173
and/or 505.86 and/or 505.87 and the Canton Township Property
Maintenance Code. 3936 4th St NE and 1484 Valentine Cir NW both for
trash and debris.

The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign letter to Stark County Auditor
requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for lawn maintenance/high grass
nuisance assessment on 10 parcels: 1302711, 1307798, 1380055, 1380054,
1380056, 1303049, 1315001, 1302896, 1306954, 1400957, totaling
$5,700.00





Community Center

The Multi- County Juvenile Attention System Employee Recognition
Committee is conducting a shoe drive fundraiser June 1st- July 31st.
Anyone can help by donating pairs of gently worn, used, and new shoes.
The Community Center will be a shoe donation drop off site for this
collection.

Upcoming Board Meetings



 July 20th & August 3rd
*Meeting start time is 6:30 p.m. and will be held at the Administration

Office at 4711 Central Ave SE unless noted otherwise* ​
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